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Update from Supervisor Rowe’s Representative Elaine Villareal 

1. A few months ago, Supervisor Rowe spearheaded the effort to pass a resolution that 
strongly opposes the release of out of county sexually violent predators in San 
Bernardino County. Over the last couple of years other counties tried to place 
sexually violent predators in our rural desert communities and this made a strong 
statement that San Bernardino is not a dumping ground. The Board of Supervisors 
unanimously approved Supervisor Rowe’s proposed resolution so we can protect 
our communities. 

2. Supervisor Rowe provided $68,985 to the Newberry Springs Fire Department for 
their electrical systems upgrade project. This funding will support the fire 
department’s operations so they can continue focusing on providing the best 
possible services to the community. 

3. Last month the Board of Supervisors approved 2 projects at Calico Ghost Town. The 
first project will replace the pedestrian bridge with a new and improved one. The 
second project will repair the Silver Bowl Stage which has severe structural damage 
after the storm. 


